
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 Ms. Boguski and I would like to welcome you back from a great summer! Hopefully, you found plenty of 

time to enjoy the sun. We're looking forward to what promises to be a wonderful school year! Currently, 

there is great anticipation of what is to come. We appreciate your support as your child enters the 

classroom, learns, and grows throughout the year. Let's commit to having a great school year, setting 

everyone up for success.  

The first day of school is a half day in the afternoon, from 1:00 pm to 2:45 pm.  This is a change from 

previous years. Buses will run in the morning for pick-up and dismissal at 2:51 pm. On Wednesday, 

September 3/25, class lists will be posted on the walls so students can find their class. Kindergarten 

students do not start full-time until September 11th. A reminder that the kindergarten schedule has 

been changed and posted. If you have any questions about the kindergarten schedule, please don't 

hesitate to call. 

An upcoming school event, Open House, is scheduled for Thursday, September 25th, from 6:30 pm to 

7:30 pm. This is when parents/guardians meet with teachers in the classrooms. Don't forget to join the 

PAC; the first meeting will take place on Monday, September 8, at 7:00 p.m. in the school library. 

Nechako PAC also has a Facebook page that has up-to-date information. 

Also, check out the Nechako website @ http://nechako.cmsd.bc.ca/. It provides information to keep you 

informed about what's happening at school. 

 

David Mills 

Principal 


